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Another.
 

Steve Schacht 
District Ranger

Forest Service
Shoshone National Forest, Washakie Ranger District

p: 307-335-2171 
c:  
f: 307-332-0264 
sschacht@fs.fed.us

333 E. Main Street 
Lander, WY 82520
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 
From: Ben Sears  
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 2:40 PM
To: Salzmann, Kristie L -FS <klsalzmann@fs.fed.us>
Cc: Schacht, Steven -FS <sschacht@fs.fed.us>; Hawkins, Justin -FS <jhawkins@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Travel Management Plan
 
Hi,
 
My name is Ben Sears . I have also been a climber for roughly 9
years. Access to the Little Popo Agie Is such a high priority to a bunch of us. The only way we can access this
canyon is via roads 352 and 326. I truly believe that climbing is a growing sport. Every spring since I moved here I
have seen the lots for various climbing areas fill up more and more.The future of climbing in the Lander area is in
the Little Popo Agie. Also, we are not the only user group using this road. I have seen a mixture of hunters, fishers,
and hikers all back there. I would please ask you to consider to prioritizing roads 352 and 326 and get up to Level 2
condition standards.
 
Thank you 
 
Ben




